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Hello! My name is Sam Anderson-Been, and I am excited to be a 
resident physician at Deaconess. I was raised in rural Indiana and 
grew up watching my father practice family medicine. I studied 
Building and Construction Management at Purdue University and 
worked in construction management for two years before pursuing 
medical school at Ross University. 

During medical school, I had opportunities to rotate throughout 
the country, but I immediately felt at home during my rotation 
at Deaconess. The residents, staff and attendings are genuinely 
passionate about teaching and go above and beyond to serve their 
patients. I was drawn to Evansville because it has a small-town 
feel, yet is able to provide exceptional care for a diverse range of 
patients from all across the tri-state area. 

Family medicine is my dream because I can be an advocate for all 
types of patients throughout their entire lifespan, from a newborn 
check to geriatric care. I am interested in practicing broad-spectrum 
rural family medicine, including hospital medicine and procedural 
training, while maintaining a strong clinical practice.

Outside of medicine, I enjoy spending time with my wife and two 
young daughters, woodworking, gardening and working on home 
improvement projects. 


